Notice of Public Meeting
Proposed Improvements at the Gateway Land Port of Entry
Brownsville, Texas

In accordance with the National Environmental Policy Act and General Services
Administration (GSA) implementation regulations, the public is hereby notified
that the GSA will be holding a meeting to inform the public and seek input
regarding proposed improvements at the Gateway LPOE. Interested parties
are invited to attend the meeting, learn about the proposed improvements and
the NEPA process, and provide input and comments on the proposal.

Comments on the proposed improvements will be accepted for 30 calendar
days following the meeting. The meeting will begin at 6:30pm and end

at 8:00pm on Thursday, May 18, 2023. The meeting will be located at the
Brownsville Southmost Library Branch, 4320 Southmost Blvd., 956-548-1055.

Questions/comments can be directed to Karla Carmichael, GSA Regional
Environmental Quality Advisor, gateway.nepacomments @gsa.gov.




